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I don't feel that the location of these stores is the problem. I work for a tobacco 
retailer in Maine and we follow a drastically different model for all sales. That's what 
is needed. If EVERY retailer not just here but nationwide adopted a stricter sales 
policy we could stop all the nonsense about location and flavor bans. We card and 
scan for EVERY single transaction. If someone underage is getting product from our 
stores they are certainly not getting it from us. We get a lot of grief from our 
customers over it but the simple truth is there is 0 chance of us selling to a minor or 
even having them in our store. Law says they can enter at 18 but not purchase 
anything? Not here. If you're not 21 you're not entering our place of business. You'll 
never stop people from buying for their kids or buddies who are too young unless you
start implementing serious penalties on them. And before trying to ban flavored 
products, which have been around since the first pipe tobaccos, why not demand these
companies making vapes to lower the nicotine levels. We sell disposable vapes that 
carry way more nicotine than cigarettes.  The vape isn't the problem. Neither is the 
flavor. It's the amount of nicotine in the products. The FDA should step in and do 
something about that. If I want to smoke something that's berry flavor so be it. But it 
does not have to contain exorbitant amounts of nicotine.  But that too is out of the 
retailer's control. Crack down on the manufacturer. Maine stopped companies from 
shipping that stuff in unless they're an approved entity. Now tell them they can ship 
the lower level products instead. Or not send their products here.


